
         14th October 2016 

 

Dear Parent/Guardian and Children,  

In honour of Cancer Research, Tuesley House and Vice Captains have 

put together a competition and a mufti day. On the 21st October, 

children can come in to school wearing blue mufti, and we would be 

delighted if you could bring in a £1 donation. Along with the mufti, 

children may enter our crazy hair competition. To enter, all you need 

to do is come into school that morning with your crazy hair and 

mufti, go to the decking on the playground on the morning of the 

21st October, and write down your name and class, and we will 

announce the winners for lower and upper school in assembly that 

day! 

 

Good Luck!!!! 

Yours sincerely,  

Tuesley House and Vice Captains. 


